Wood, Lisa A (DFW)

From: Graves, Joseph L (DFW)

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 4:18 PM
To: Wood, Lisa A (DFW)

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)

Subject: ecology comment response:
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Andrew, thank you for your comments for the SEPA DNS for the Winchester Wasteway Boat Launch Relocation
proposed by WDFW. | have read and considered your comment regarding the Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction
Program. | have reviewed the list of possible hazardous and demolition wastes at the ‘Common Construction and
Demolition Wastes website’ and determined that there will be none of these listed materials on site during our boat
launch relocation project on the Winchester Wasteway.

Thanks again for your comments,

Joe Graves, Maintenance Mechanic 2, Joseph.Graves@dfw.wa.gov




